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Attached are copies of letters received between June 8, 2007 and July 10, 2007. These letters are
also listed in the July 16, 2007 Board packet under item 17, Letters Received. '

Author Addressee Date Topic

William T. Hogarth, | David A. Berger 6/25/07 | Application for Funding from Pacific Coastal Salmon
Ph.D Recovery Fund '
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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE '

1315 East-West Highway

Silver Spring, Maryland 20810
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THE DIRECTOR

JUN 25 2067

UL 02 2007
MPWMD

Mr. David A. Berger -

General Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
P.O.Box 85

5 Harris Court, Building G

Monterey, California 93942

Dear Mr. Berger:

Thank you for your letter of support for the California Department of Fish and Game’s
(DFG) application for funding from the Pacific Coastal Salmon Recovery Fund (PCSRF),
and request for increased funding. The PCSRF is a valuable partnership tool to help
states and tribes.in the recovery of West Coast salmon and steelhead populations,
allowing the most pressing work to be done at the local level based on state and tribal

priorities. And we consider the DFG a crucial partner in the recovery and conservation of
salmonids in coastal California. '

We have received California’s proposal—Pacific Coastal Salmon Recovery Program for
California—and are conducting the evaluation under the Broad Agency Announcement

published in the Federal Register (72 FR 7764). Applicants will be notified of NOAA's
decision at the earliest opportunity.

I appreciate your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

. Hogarth, Ph.D.
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